BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
OF THE
ANNISTON HOUSING AUTHORITY
WORK SESSION
March 17,2022

Members Present: Cynthia Calix, Chairwoman
Marcus Dunn, Commissioner

Staff Present: Willie B. McMahand, Jr., Executive Director
Alan Brown, Finance Director
Terri Lloyd, Planning & Development Officer
Shazmine Gullett, Executive Assistant/P.LO.

Budget Revisions

Mr. McMahand thanked the present Commissioners for attending the work session.
After a brief intermission to give other Commissioner’s time to join the meeting, the
session proceeded. There were no significant changes made to the budget from the
last meeting, only a few questions posed by the Commissioners that needed to be
answered. These answers were emailed out and posted on the Board portal.

Vice Chairwoman Calix questioned what department would be able to take on
another position, should the new Executive Director decide to create one. Mr. Brown
replied the COCC would be the budget that could handle it, but not for too long. Vice
Chairwoman Calix expressed that this was concerning for her.

The Fatherhood line item was pointed out, and the staffing plan numbers were
confirmed, displaying 39 employees. There were no other questions from the
Commissioners.



